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Dear Evelyn and Don, 

• GRASSHOPPER, FORT AP A C HE I N DIAN RESERVATION 
CIBECUE, ARIZONA 85901 

10 June 1975 

Greetings from the pines of Grasshopper! I hope my little letter finds you 
both healthy and happy. I am writing to follow up on our conversation in 
Dallas about the possibility of your visiting us this summer. I certainly 
hope you will be able to swing it; it would be great to have you here 
once again. 

I know you would enjoy seeing the progrews we have made with the site. 
We have a lovely guest cabin and the same great food. Our grant has been 
cut back so we don't have much money. But I will do what I can. I know 
I can offer you at least $50,00 for traveling expenses and I will try to 
find more. 

We have just begun this summer's work and the group of students seems 
esoecially nice. I've been lucky in assembling a super staff, too. 

We will be in the field until late July this year. About the only 
time that we will not be here is from July 12-15 when we will be on 
our field trip. Aside from those dates any time you can fit us in 
would be great. 

Please do your best to schedule a trip including us. I look forward 
to hearing from you. 

As ever, 

William A. Longacre 
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